
 
 

 

Willemstad – Curacao, October 11th 2024 

 

Dear customers, 
 
In addition to our service announcement # 6/2024 please find below an 
operational update: 
 
JE240240NB – Pia Express 
As the Port of Tampa Bay remains closed for all navigation, while the port itself 
also continues to suffer from power outages and fuel shortages, mv Pia Express 
will continue to proceed to Panama City/FL. 
The vessel will discharge all cargo in Panama City/FL as of October 12th 1000 
hours lt, and upon completion of cargo operations & bunkering return to 
Moin/Costa Rica. 
 
JE24041NB – Juice Express 
Vessel is at present en-route towards Tampa, arriving at Tampa Bay pilot station 
by October 15th 0300 hours local time, weather permitting. Port of Tampa, 
USCG, and utility companies are working hard to reopen the port, and we are 
confident that Juice Express will be able to operate next week at the terminal of 
PLRS.  
 
JE24042NB – Pia Express 
Pia Express will return to Puerto Moin for arrival October 17th. Vessel will then 
resume her usual schedule and call Tampa/Florida as port of discharge.  
 
 
Regards 
Seacat n.v. 


